
YOUR NOVEMBER UPDATE

It’s been an exciting and busy November! We are so very THANKFUL for all our Champions!

Here are some quick bites so you can stay in the know about your school’s Champions 

program.

WHAT’S NEXT?

This is what we’re looking forward to in 

the month ahead:  

• Our next curriculum theme is going to 

be...Bridge Building.

• Students will be thinking about 

Christmas!

• Mark your calendar for gingerbread 

house building Dec 20!

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO?

Here are a few exciting things we’ve 

been up to this month:

• The students enjoyed learning about 

severe weather and puppet 

production.

• Chess club continues to be a big hit.

• We had 3 pizza parties for our 

engagement survey party!
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HOW ARE WE MAKING AN IMPACT?
We’re making positive change for our students and community! Here are some highlights:

• I’ve been calling families who I know are experiencing hardships and checking on them.

• Lance has gone above and beyond to help our students study for tests and understand 

their homework. He also teaches them chess and music!

• We are collecting food to donate to the food pantry!

Homework time!
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WANT TO TAKE A PEEK?
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